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Thursday 25 November 2021 

From the Principal 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

2022 Kindergarten Information session 

On Tuesday evening we had the opportunity to 
welcome all of our 2022 Kindergarten parents. 
The information session was held off site at the 
Campbelltown Catholic Club, this allowed us be 
able to share information about our school and 
address any questions face to face.  

 

 

 
Year Six Farewell 
The latest update is that the Year 6 Farewell at the Campbelltown Golf Club can go ahead as planned as long as 
the student is accompanied by a full vaccinated adult and the adult stays onsite. Thank you for your patience as 
we waited for advice from NSW Health. 
 
Classes 2022  
We are currently planning for class numbers for 2022. If you have not yet enrolled for 
kindergarten or you are planning on moving schools, could you please contact the office as 
soon as possible, accurate numbers will assist with limiting changes to classes next year. 
 
 
 
 
 

   Upcoming Events 
 13 December 2021 Reports going home  

Held Virtually –  
13 December 2021 

K-2 End of Year Assemblies 

Held Virtually –  
14 December 2021 

3-6 End of Year Assemblies 

16 December 2021 (Students to 
bring their own party lunch) 

Class Party Day 

16 December 2021 Last day for students K-6 

17 December 2021 Last day for teachers 

2022 Returning Dates 
 Friday 28 January 2022 Teachers return - Staff 

Development Day 

Monday 31 January 2022 Teachers return - Staff 
Development Day 

Tuesday 1 February 2022 Students return: Yr 1-Yr 6 

Friday 4 February 2022 Kindergarten Students return 



 
Congratulations to Amelia Fardon in Year 6 she was chosen as the 2021 winner of the 
Artwork competition. Her artwork will be displayed on the recipient’s certificates and 
all correspondence and advertising in relation to the awards. 

The Network’s Aboriginal Education Team has organised the delivery of the certificates 
and medallions to the school and these will be presented at our end of year 
presentation days.  

Aboriginal Student Awards 

On Thursday 18 November a selected number of our students were successfully after 
being nominated by the school for the Aboriginal Student Achievement Awards. 

 
         Maddy Browne for Literacy    Michael Dargin for outstanding attendance 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Sienna-Estelle Burraston for Sporting Achievements 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Michelle Lester 



 
Presentation Day- award changes   
Due to COVID there will be a slight change to sporting awards. As all some carnivals were cancelled, we are 
unable to determine the major award of an overall girls and boys sports champion for 2021. Instead, some 
Year 6 students will be acknowledged for individual performances in sport.   
 
Uniform Orders 
Orders can be placed online via our school website ‘make a payment’ tab. Select other transaction, enter details 
in all required fields. Once you have completed your payment online please email the confirmation of your order 
along with the required items, sizes and child’s name to bradbury-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au. 
All orders placed before 5pm Wednesday 12 January 2022 will be available to collect on 21 January 2022 
between 3:00pm – 6:00pm. 
 
 
Uniform shop opening hours: 8.30am-3.30pm Friday-28 January & Monday 31 January 
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PBL Award Celebrations 
 

It’s so pleasing to see how many of our students are monitoring 
their awards and bringing them in to collect their ribbons and 
banners. As the year comes to an end, we would love to celebrate 
the success of our students with our final presentation of our 
banners and medallions. Students will be receiving these awards 
on Wednesday or Thursday of Week 10. All ribbons and banners 
will be accepted up until the Friday of Week 9 (3rd December). 
Anything after this date will be held in a safe place for the 
following year.  
 

 



 
K-2 Merit Awards 

 
Congratulations to all our K-2 students who received a merit award this week.  
 

K-2 Merit Awards Week 8 Term 4 

PBL- Safe, Respectful Learner Merit Awards 

KM 1. Andrew M 
2. Olivia R 

KM 1. Tiana F 
2. Knox J 

KV 1. Hunter D 
2. Skylah A 

KV 1.  Shriyan S 
2. Kivanka A 

KB 1. Noah M 
2. Gloria S 

KB 1. Julian M 
2. Imani-Rose T 

KD 1. Lilah D 
2. Emerson H 

KD 1. Jackson J 
2. Ayaan N 

K/1R 1. Harlem B 
2. Lilyanha H 

K/1R 1. Zuriah R 
2. Mieshia P 

1W 1. Aleah W 
2. Bodhi S 

1W 1. La’Toya J-M 
2. Rayan A 

1C 1. Henry B  
2. Elham R 

1C 1. Sarah S 
2. Rita V 

1E 1. Jayan M 
2. Cadence C 

1E 1. Aisha G 
2. Declan V 

1S 1. Evie L 
2. April S 

1S 1. Maisarah R 
2. Logan C 

2H 1. Ali Z 
2. Zara M 

2H 1. Neva N 
2. Des’ree T 

2A 1. Shania Hardie  
3. Amy Toby 

2A 1. Aaron S 
2. Mateo B 

2B 1. Faith S 
2. Dahliya M 

2B 1. Lucy H  
2. Kenan K 

2J 1. Aayushka P 
2. Aaron B 

2J 1. Cheryl W 
2. PJ A 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Additional Awards 
Mrs King Levi S      Ciara L       Christopher H 
Mrs Cartledge Aleah W 
Mrs Harter Niya B 



 
3-6 Merit Awards 

 
Congratulations to all our 3-6 students who received a merit award this week.  
 

Merit Awards Week 8 Term 4 

PBL- Safe, Respectful Learner Merit Awards 

3E 1. Luca B 
2. Destin M 

3E 1. Hamish I 
2. Isaac S 

3G 1. Asher B 
2. Crue K 

3G 1. Isabellah R 
2. Benjamin B 

3P 1. Hafsa A 
2. Ifraah A 

3P 1. Piper B 
2. Heaven-Leigh A 

3/4H 1. Raymond Z 
2. Wynter-Jean F 

3/4H 1. William T 
2. Evelyn O 

4B 1. Elvish KC 
2. Hendrix J 

4B 1. Emily L 
2. Imaan P 

4D 1. Lync Tito 
2. Subhana M 

4D 1. Calvin R 
2. Zeldah M 

4G 1. Grace S-S 
2. Ky B 

4G 1. Hannah L 
2. Linc B 

5/6M 1. Clara B 
2. Mayeem A 

5/6M 1. Tajib R 
2. Braj S 

5A 1. Bentley M-E 
2. Nailah M 

5A 1. Mohommed Z 
2. Abdalla M 

5C 1. Natasha S 
2. Noor H 

5C 1. Seth O 
2. Alexis V 

5L 1. Olivia T 
2. Clinton W 

5L 1. Nellie A 
2. Brandon L 

6B 1. Crystal J 
2. Ceazahleyo L 

6B 1. Benjamin S 
2. Charlee H 

6P 1. Charlotte B 
2. Makenzie B 

6P 1. Saxson T 
2. Charlotte M 

6S 1. Raymond P 
2. Cheyenne G 

6S 1. Beau V 
2. Mhegen G 

K-6G 1. --- K-6G 1. Chris M 
K-6 S 1. K-6 S 1. Jace S 
K-6 P 1. --- K-6 P 1. Dante C 

Additional Awards 
Mrs Vega-Carrera Kyren Woods 3P 
Mrs Diamond Jaxon R 4B 
Mrs Calder Halidyn D 5A 
Mrs Wasley Benjamin S 6B 



 
 

Year 2 Weaving 
 

As part of the Science unit “Food and Fibre”, Year 2 investigated how Indigenous Australians used natural 
fibres such as reeds to weave into baskets. We then had a go at weaving our own baskets using a paper plate 
and wool. The finished baskets looked amazing! 
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Year 3 Wiradjuri 
Language Camp 

 
Some Year 3 students had a fabulous afternoon attending a Wiradjuri language camp via zoom. The students 
were so engaged and respectful throughout, learning all about the Wiradjuri language, signing and enjoying 
story time and a yarn. Another great day at Bradbury. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 


